
 

         

GLK GYMNASTICS CLUB – WEDNESDAY’S, 3.30PM-4.30PM 

Dear Parents and Children of Sunnyside Primary School,  

We hope you are all having an enjoyable break for Easter and are ready to get back into 
gymnastics for the summer term. 
 
Term Dates are – Wednesday 18th April -  Wednesday 23rd May 2018. 
PLEASE NOTE THERE WILL BE NO GYMNASTICS ON THE 25TH APRIL DUE TO BECKY BEING 
AWAY. 
The cost for this half term is £20.00.  
 
IF YOUR CHILD ATTENDED LAST HALF TERM CAN YOU PLEASE LET US KNOW IF YOUR 
CHILD DOES NOT REQUIRE THEIR SPACE BACK. 
 
Payment can be made online or by cash/cheque. (Cheques payable to GLK).  
 
Gavin Kelly 
20-61-51 
93234797 
Barclays Bank 
 
The deadline date for payment is TUESDAY 17TH APRIL at 10am. If payment is not received 
by this date your child’s space will be offered to someone on the waiting list. 
 
Please put the child's name and school as reference so there is no confusion. 
 
Any problems or concerns please just drop me an email and I will be happy to help. 
 
Many Thanks 
Jo 
................................................................................................................... ........................ 

 GLK – Gymnastics at Sunnyside Primary. April 2018  

                                                     3.30-4.30 Session. 

Name of child:………………………………………………………………… Year:………………………………………………………………………… 

Medical Info:………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Contact …………………………………………………………………… 

Email Address ………………………………………………………………………………………. 

                       GLK GYMNASTICS 

 

 

 

 

 


